
Tanner Clinic COVID-19 Update for Tuesday, June 23, 2020 

Questions or Input – to Cayden, ext. 3826 

6-23-2020 
1. Please remember upon receiving a positive COVID result to call the health department.  

a. Upon positive notification, please immediately call UDOH reporting lines 801-525-5220.  Have 
Name, DOB, date of test, result, address, phone number, and any known contact for COVID 

2. Please see attached workflow for details regarding COVID ordering and process 
3. Please also notice that Westside Respiratory Urgent Care will reopen tomorrow June 24th so you may 

send patients to that location. 
 
6-4-2020 

1. COVID Ordering:  When ordering a COVID test, providers should create a Dr order in the Med Module 
in NextGen prior to the patient arriving for testing at the Respiratory Urgent Care. Please notate on the 
order in the med module if a rapid test is required (results in 15 minutes) or if a normal test will do. Do 
not order through the lab routing slip.   


